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On March 21, Noelle Pikus Pace, Silver Medalist in the 2014 Sochi 

Olympics in the Skeleton, spoke to approximately 550 Healthy Women 

in Evanston. She was a big crowd-pleaser.  
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The ER Department is doing team building 

exercise to demonstrate the need for com-

munication and collaboration during their 

February staff meeting.   



On March 26, the ER Department called a code orange, activating all departments to 

come help. There was an auto accident along with other ER patients, for an influx of 

12 total  patients in a two-hour period. 





Josh’s HR Office 



Celia’s Office 



The Radiology Department is getting a new facelift. The 

project is expected to be completed by mid-May. 



Every year during National Volunteer Week, the hospital celebrates with a 

luncheon in our volunteer’s honor. These volunteers not only help out in the 

Apple-A-Day Gift Shop and in your departments, but they also raise money to 

buy teddy bears to give to children who use the hospital. 

L-R, Front: Sandy Atteberry, Pat Preston, Jody Guild, Virginia Robertson 

L-R, Back: Frances Evenson, Mark Hiatt, Joan Williams, Ron Atteberry, Starla 

Fairless, George Winn,  Linda Lovato, Ann Bushnell, Barb McFadden, Maxine 

Clarke, and Betty Cox 



On April 16, the ER Department 

called another code orange to acti-

vate all departments to come 

help. Due to inclement weather 

causing slick roads, there were 

two I-80 auto accidents. Thirteen 

total patients were seen in a two 

hour period.  



Danielle Love and Tammy Bach represent the hospital 

at the annual Evanston Preparedness Fair on Saturday, 

April 18th in the Roundhouse.  



Top: Our newest physician, Steven Babcock, DO, will be working full time in the Mountain 

View Medical Clinic. Here he interprets a couple’s blood draw results.  

Bottom: Dr. Gary Noe, MD, of Bridger Valley Family Practice, interprets results.  



Thanks to Isaac Lord, Bridger Valley Physical Therapy; Angie Foster, ED Direc-

tor; Jon Sigurdson, Radiology Director; and Mark Hiatt for representing Evans-

ton Regional Hospital. Bottom Right: Janet Hadden, former Clinic Manager, 

passes out blood draw results.  



George donning his Birthday 

Princess sash that Michele 

gives him every year. Happy 

Birthday George! 

Michele Thompson is prairie 

doggin’ it over her monitor in 

her makeshift boardroom 

office. 



“My capstone experience at Evanston Regional Hospital (ERH) has been incredi-

ble! I was lucky enough to be placed in the Emergency Room for my entire 

practicum. I have a strong desire to specialize and practice Emergency Medicine, 

and this furthered my ambition to pursue this dream of mine. I have learned so 

much from all of the nurses and doctors here at ERH. “ 

“I can honestly say that this incredible experience would not have been anything 

near what it is without the very helpful and welcoming ER nurses. My preceptor, 

Erin, was a perfect fit for me. She is always upbeat, positive, and willing to help 

me in anyway that she can to better my experience. All of the nurses have been 

awesome about coming to find me to start IVs, catheters, and any other skills that 

provided me with the opportunity to better my skills and expand my knowledge.” 

 

“I will be saddened when it comes time for me to leave ERH because I feel like I 

have become part of the team in the ER. I feel like without this practicum I 

would not feel ready to make the transition from student nurse to professional 

registered nurse. I have also come to realize that I still have a long way to go and 

a lot to learn, but I am ready to take on that challenge and become the compas-

sionate, hardworking, and skillful nurse I have always dreamed of being.” 

 

Capstone: The last semester of the Basic BSN pro-

gram contains the Capstone Practicum, a precepted 

final clinical course that assists students in synthe-

sizing basic concepts of professional nursing. Stu-

dents gain confidence, practice clinical reasoning 

and leadership skills, communicate effectively with 

the inter-professional team, apply ethical decision-

making skills and develop evidence-based practice.  

Congratulations to Natalie Skinner who is 

graduating from the University of Wyoming 

with her bachelors in science of nursing! 



Lisa Hughes, our Employee of the Year, seen here with CHS Chairman of the 

Board and Chief Executive Officer, Wayne Smith at the Employee of the Year 

Appreciation Dinner on Friday, March 13th at the Gaylord Opryland Hotel Re-

sort in Nashville, TN. Lisa and her husband received an all-expenses paid trip 

and loved it. Congratulations Lisa! 
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ER: Heart Attack Warning Signs Campaign 




